
 
 
Mr. Kristian Marr 

Interim Head of European Wholesale Markets 

Ofgem 

10 South Colonnade 

Canary Wharf 

London E14 

EUExit@ofgem.gov.uk  

 

18 December 2020 

 

Cc: Mr. Liam O’Riordan, Company Secretary, GNI (UK) Limited 

Mr. Brian Mullins, Head of Regulatory Affairs, Gas Networks Ireland 

 

RE: Statutory consultation on consequential licence modifications due to the end of the Transition 

Period 

 

Dear Mr. Marr, 

GNI (UK) Limited (“GNI (UK)”) welcomes the opportunity to respond to the Statutory consultation on 

consequential licence modifications due to the end of the Transition Period and furthermore 

welcomes the steps taken by Ofgem to ensure a smooth exit of the UK from the European Union as 

we approach the end of the Transition Period.  

We note that the proposed modifications “do not seek to change the current obligations and duties 

of licensees, nor do they seek to change current policy positions” but rather ensure that licences 

accurately reflect retained EU law and will continue to function effectively from January 1st 2021 

onwards.  

Having reviewed the proposed modifications, GNI (UK) shares the understanding that current 

obligations and duties of GNI (UK) will not change. Consequently, we have no further comments on 

the proposed modifications within the consultation document.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Sent by email, bears no signature 

Áine Spillane  

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

Gas Networks Ireland 
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